
Thursday, April 29th 
 
8TH GRADERS - REMINDER 
The 8th grade photo will be taken tomorrow morning during Advisory.  If you wish to 
purchase a photo, please bring the flyer with you and give it to the photographer.  You 
must have a mask for the photo. 
 
 
****************************************************************************************************
******** 
Parents, please do not send your children to school if 
they are exhibiting any COVID-19 
symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 symptoms 
are:  fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, 
and/or congestion. 
 
Just a reminder, please make sure your children are charging their 
chromebooks at night so they are ready to go in the morning. 
 
PARENTS OF ELEARNERS 
School pictures are available for pick up in the main office from 8:00 to 4:00, daily.  
 

https://chrome.google.com/webstore/detail/bitmoji/bfgdeiadkckfbkeigkoncpdieiiefpig

